

Kentucky Horse Racing Commission

Steward's Report

Track: Turfway Park Date: February 11, 2021 Day: Thursday
 Weather: Partly Cloudy Races: 0 Track Condition: Tapeta Turf Condition: Off

5th RACE
 6th RACE
 7th RACE
 8th RACE

CLAIMS

Horse	Claimed By	Claimed From	Price

TEST:

DAY: 19

RACING WAS CANCELLED BY MANAGEMENT DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER THAT CAUSED HAZARDOUS TRACK AND ROAD CONDITIONS

1st RACE
 2nd RACE
 3rd RACE
 4th RACE

William Troilo
 William Troilo
 Steward

Barbara L. Borden
 Barbara L. Borden
 KHRC Steward

Brooks A. Beecraft III
 Brooks A. Beecraft III
 KHRC Steward